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Monday 4th March 2024 

 
Walk in Rivelin Valley 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Y4 geography topic ‘rivers’, we are planning an afternoon walk through 
the Rivelin Valley on Monday 18th March. During this trip, the children will be 
investigating our wonderful local area, spotting signs of its industrial past and 
observing wildlife. 
 
On the trip, the children will need to wear their usual school uniform, although please 
make sure that they are wearing sensible shoes for walking. They will also need to bring 
a water bottle and a warm, waterproof coat.  
 
To run this trip, we need volunteers to help to supervise the children walking along the 
nature trail. If you think you would be able to volunteer, please fill in the form below. 

Volunteers will need to be in school by 1:15pm and will then be assigned a small group to 
supervise on the walk. We aim to return by 3:00pm. 

Please complete and return the permission slip below by Monday 11th March.   
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support,  
 
Mrs Misiukanis and Mr Smith 
 

 

 I give permission for my child to attend the walk through Rivelin Valley. 

 I am available as a volunteer for this trip.  

 

Signed: _______________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ____________ 


